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Dear Parents and Staff, 

 

Your child’s/students well-being is our top priority here at Price School, so we are implementing some new policies and procedures. As of September 28, 

2015, we are asking that all parents release their child for school at the main gate.  No parent will be allowed on campus during recess times. All teachers 

will be on the playground for duty at 7:45 sharp, unless prior arrangements have been made for IEP, Speech, or Counseling meetings.  If you have special 

circumstances, which require you to escort your child to the playground please notify Mrs. Whelchel.   

 

Volunteer:  

Volunteers, who are on campus, must make sure there is a current volunteer packet on file and sign in upon arrival.   

 

Visitor’s Safety and Privacy Policy 

 

If you visit our campus during school hours 8:00-3:00, please follow these procedures: 

 

 Sign in at the office with Lisa prior to entering the campus. 

 Participate with only your child while on campus. 

 Please do not film any students unless prior arrangements with Lisa or Mrs. Whelchel have been made. 

 Younger siblings (those who are not students of Price) are not allowed to play on campus during school hours. For example, while you’re eating 

lunch with your child or while you are volunteering. This is a liability to our school and district.  

 If you would like to speak with your child’s teacher, please make an appointment.   

 Please keep all conversations regarding teachers, students, and other parents confidential.  According to FERPA laws: The Family Educational 
Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) (20 U.S.C. § 1232g; 34 CFR Part 99) is a Federal law that protects the privacy of student education records. 

The law applies to all schools that receive funds under an applicable program of the U.S. Department of Education.   

 If you would like to observe a class, please schedule an appointment with Mrs. Whelchel.   

 Any person who neglects to follow the procedures of the school will be reported to the School CLEOS Director and the continued chain of 

command.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Suzzette Whelchel 

Principal  

Swhelchel1@yuma.org 


